November 30, 2021

DearStaff and Families

As the recovery fforts following sever eveather in the province continue, I hope that this message finds all going as well as possible with you and the people you care about. I am writing to supdates with you.

LastweekI wrote to you aboutwhat the BunabySchool District would be doingo support the Governments two temporary emergency order. The Province hasow extended these orders until December 14. As a resulte will continue to defer any nonessential workinvolving travel to schools encourage district office staff to work remotely, and wherever possible postpone or reschedule non-essentialin-person meetings and events, school field trips, sporting activities and related types of experiences

orts are making difference to conserveuel for most.

This-19 vaccination foungerchildren If youhave an children they will have brought home a copyrfour information and

Finally, as you consider youplars for winter break, if they involve traveutside of Canadaplease continue to follow federal requirements on international travel